
POLICE REPORT, DECEMBER 2018 – JANUARY 2019    
BEAT AREA MW02, MW05 & MS04 – ROSEWELL & DISTRICT 

                             
 

 
During the months of December 2018 – 15th January 2019 in the beat areas 
MW02, MW05 & MS04 – Rosewell & District – there were 4 crimes recorded, 
with 0 solved.  
 
During this time period, there were 52 calls to Police Scotland.  

 
Incidents of Note 

 

• About 9am on 5/12/18 police were notified of a car that had skidded on 
ice and came to rest in a ditch near to the entrance of Whitehill House 
Golf Club. No one was injured and Midlothian Council were contacted 
in order to have the road treated with grit. 

• About 7am on 15/12/18 it was discovered that a car parked on 
Carnethie Street, Rosewell had its tyres slashed by an unknown 
person. 

• About 2.20pm on 18/12/2018 police were called to a road traffic 
collision between two cars on the A6094 near to Crossroads Cottage, 
Rosewell. The drivers both suffered minor injury and no offences 
detected. 

• About 10.30am on 2/01/2019 police were called to A6094 near to 
Rosslynlee Trout Fishery regarding a report of a car having skidded off 
the roadway. Police attended with no one found to have sustained any 
injuries and no offences detected. 

 
 

TELEPHONING POLICE SCOTLAND 
 

If you need to contact Police Scotland then the number you use will depend 
on whether what you are reporting is an emergency or not. 
  
* You should always use 999 when: 
* there is a risk of injury or loss of life 
* a crime is in progress 
* someone suspected of a crime is nearby 
 
For non-emergency calls please use 101 to contact Police Scotland 
 
 
Hate crime and domestic abuse can now be reported online via the official 
Police Scotland website at www.scotland.police.uk or by visiting a Third Party 
Reporting Centre – details of which are also on our website. 
 
Information regarding crime can be passed to Crimestoppers on 0800 555 
111 or through an Online Form - both of these routes are completely 
anonymous and available 24 hours a day, 365 days a year. 

http://www.scotland.police.uk/


 
Your View Counts 

 

Your View Counts 
 

 

 
 

A thank you to all who participated in the “Your view Counts Survey” last year.  

The Survey is now in its 2nd year.  This aids in developing our Policing Priorities 

across Scotland.  It takes a few minutes and can be completed by clicking the 

link below: 

 

 

 www.scotland.police.uk/yourviewcounts 

 

 

 
 
 

http://www.scotland.police.uk/yourviewcounts


 
If any person has any information about the incident(s) listed above or indeed 
any other issue please contact your Community Policing Officers –  
 
PC Graham Black 
 
E-mail  LothianScotBordersPenicuikCPT@scotland.pnn.police.uk 
 

 
Police Scotland use social media to circulate the latest news, events and 
information to the public via –  
 
 
Twitter  
 
@LothBordPolice  
 
and  
 
@MidLothPolice  
 
 
Facebook 
 
www.facebook.com/LothiansScottishBordersPoliceDivision  
 
and  
 
www.facebook.com/MidlothianPolice 

http://www.facebook.com/LothiansScottishBordersPoliceDivision
http://www.facebook.com/MidlothianPolice

